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March 1, 2007   

To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Revised Statutory Public Notice Procedures under the Ontario Heritage Act  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board recommended to the Planning and Growth Management 
Committee that:  

1. That Council adopt the procedures listed in Attachment 1, effective May 1, 2007, to 
provide notice to the public of its actions and decisions under the Ontario Heritage 
Act, as an alternative to newspaper advertising.  

2. The City of Toronto Municipal Code, Chapter 162, be amended to include the 
procedures adopted in Recommendation 1.  

3. The appropriate City Officials be authorized and directed to take the necessary 
action to give effect thereto, including the introduction of any necessary bills, as 
soon as possible after adoption.  

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on March 1, 2007, considered the report (February 23, 2007) 
from the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division.     
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